
SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Group 
Minutes of the October 5th 2014 BOD Meeting
Officers present:  Alan Raul, Bob Mires, Ralph Sutter, John Waller, Earl Kaplan 

Other volunteers present:  Ray Miklas, Don Jones 

The meeting was called to order at 12:09 pm.

The unapproved minutes of the September 7th  2014 SLO Bytes meeting of the Board of Officers  were approved as read.
President Earl Kaplan announced that he would soon list 2 obsolete SLO Bytes projectors for sale on Craig’s List.  Before doing that, he will offer them for sale to SLO Bytes members attending today’s General Session.  Earl will also encourage members to serve on the SLO Bytes Board of Directors.  While the current BOD members have offered to continue serving, we are all willing to step aside.  We will be happy to train interested individuals in our various responsibilities.

Training Officer Alan Raul announced that long-time SLO Bytes member Ben Hansen has moved, relocating in Virginia.  Alan has updated his list of previous presentations and posted that information on the SLO Bytes Bulletin Board,  They are listed by application.  See http://alanraul.com/bb/links.pdf. 

In his effort to keep abreast of changing user preferences, Raul will ask members today what operating systems they are using.

Earl has received software from Geeks on Tour and from O’Reilly Press.  He asked the other BOD members how we should distribute these items.

Treasurer Bob Mires announced that he has updated his records regarding delinquent members.  The BOD will speak privately with some members whose membership has lapsed but who still occasionally attend SLO Bytes functions.

Program Chair John Waller has lined up several possible presentations for the November meeting.  He will either schedule a webinar on Applian Replay or Evernote.

Secretary Ralph Sutter indicated that he has updated the software running the SLO Bytes Bulletin Board.  He has also updated presenter links on the club web site.

The meeting ended at 12:34 pm. 


